
 

October 13, 2021  

 

 

Brett Jurishi , CEO 

Marketing Systems Group LLC  

27 N Wacker Dr, Ste 560 

Chicago, IL 60606 

 

 

Re: Marketing Systems Group LLC 

 Application to Renew Registration as a Provider of Electric Aggregation Service 

  

Dear Brett Jurishi 

 

On July 16, 2021, Marketing Systems Group LLC submitted an application with the 

Department of Energy (DOE) to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service. 

 

DOE Staff filed a memorandum on October 11, 2021 in which it confirmed its review of the 

application and its conclusion that the application is complete.  Staff recommended that Marketing 

Systems Group LLC registration renewal application be approved for a two-year term, beginning on 

October 19, 2021 pursuant to Puc 2003.06(e)(1). 

 

Your application for registration renewal is approved effective as of October 11, 2021 under 

Puc 2003.06(e)(1).  The renewed registration is for a term of two years and expires at the close of 

business on October 19, 2023.  Pursuant to Puc 2003.06(a), you must submit your next renewal 

application at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the approved registration term, on or before 

August 20, 2023. 

 

Please be aware that registered providers of electric aggregation service are subject to specific 

requirements contained in N.H. Code Admin. Rules Puc 2000 – Competitive Electric Power Supplier 

and Aggregator Rules.  These rules are available at:  

http://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/Rules/PUC2000.pdf.     

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jared Chicoine 

Interim Commissioner  
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